
Dear Valued Clients:

All of us at Western Wholesale Energy are dedicated to the 
safety of both our clients and employees.

This is why we have provided all of our Energy Specialists with 
COVID-19 reusable masks as well as hand sanitizers for use 
before and after every client visit. 

All of our employees adhere to the strictest COVID-19 protocols 
including the mandatory wearing of PPE, practicing safe 
distancing, as well as rigorous cleaning of all consumer-facing 
materials.

As we navigate through these uncharted times, Western 
Wholesale Energy is more dedicated than ever to “Customer 
Excellence” as well as “Customer Safety”.

Sincerely,

David Balaban

President/COO
Western Wholesale Energy
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CONTACT

A   330 St. Mary Avenue, Suite 300,  
      Winnipeg, MB R3C 3Z5 

T    1.844.604.7283

H    www.westernwholesaleenergy.com

E    info@westernwholesaleenergy.com

Western Wholesale Energy ’s 
COVID-19 Response


